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Tuesday 10th October 2023

Dear Parents,

This year Writtle Infant and Junior Schools are collecting donations for the Chelmsford Food Bank. All

donations will be distributed by Chelmsford Food Bank volunteers to people identified by care professionals

(doctors, health visitors, social workers, CAB and police) who may benefit from this additional support. If

you would like more information, please visit their website: chelmsford.foodbank.org.uk.

To help you know what they really need this Autumn, the Food Bank has produced the following list:

Biscuits and crisps; Breakfast cereal; Coffee (small and medium jars); Cup soups; Fruit squash; Instant

mashed potato; Jams, spreads and preserves; Non-dairy milk; Pasta sauce; Powdered custard; Pulses;

Rice (dry); Savoury biscuits and cereal bars; Sponge pudding; Teabags (40s and 80s); Tinned goods

(custard, fruit, fish, meat-based meals, potatoes, vegetables, soup, spaghetti, tomatoes); UHT fruit juice;

UHT milk.

They already have sufficient dried pasta and tins of baked beans.

In addition to food items, cleaning materials such as washing up liquid and laundry pods/tabs; male and

female toiletries and toilet rolls can also be donated.

We would ask that all donations are brought into either school from Monday 16th October until 3.30pm

Thursday 19th October.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mr N Taylor

Executive Headteacher

https://chelmsford.foodbank.org.uk/

